
 
 

To: Indiana State Board of Education 

 

From: Scott J. Bogan, Director of Higher Education and Educator Preparation Programs 

Date: July 17, 2024 

Subject: New Educator Preparation Program – Transition to Teaching, Special Education (Mild) 

 

The Indiana Department of Education (IDOE) recommends that the Indiana State Board of 

Education grant approval to the following new program for a limited period of three years: 

 

Fort Wayne Community Schools - Transition to Teaching, Special Education (Exceptional    

Needs: Mild Intervention), All Grade (P-12) 

 

IDOE will continue to monitor the progress of the above program by reviewing all annual 

reports required of the institution, including candidate performance data. 
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